

9 May 2022

By email: fyi-request-22254-8eeea203@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Yuni

Further to our email dated 18 April 2023, please see the below table which shows the total number of students enrolled in Health Sciences First Year (HSFY) at the University of Otago as at 30 April 2023, broken down by International and Domestic students:

	Number of students enrolled in HSFY	Number of students enrolled in HSFY (%)
Domestic	1,106	89%
International	134	11%
Total	1,240	100%

I trust you will find this information helpful.

Yours sincerely

Kelsey Kennard

Official Information and Compliance Coordinator

Office of the Registrar